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EMAIL regarding cancelled Meeting for 2016-06-06 

 

Dear QIBA Volume Flow Committee Members, 
 
We are not meeting today.  Sorry for the late notice! 
 
The following is a list of updates for the group: 
 

 The QIBA proposal volume blood flow has been resubmitted with revisions to address 
the questions and concerns raised by the reviewers.  We are now awaiting the ranking 
within the ultrasound section of QIBA.   

 

 In addition we have setup the Quantitative Imaging Data Warehouse (QIDW) section for 
our committee for exchanging and uploading QIBA files as they are acquired during the 
planned phantom study.   

 

 Two manufacturers (Hitachi and Siemens) are in the process of establishing data export 
for volume flow measurements and we are working with them. 

 

 Philips is in the process together with the University of Michigan to provide a dedicated 
volume scanner (with modified software)  that will be shipped to participating sites with 
existing Philips scanners.   

 
We will reconvene for the July meeting, which will be July 11th, as the first Monday is July 
4th.   If you have questions, comments or concerns, please email either Kathi, Brian or Oliver. 
 
Regards 
-Oliver and Brian 
(Co-Chairs of the QIBA Blood Volume Flow Biomarker) 
 
Kathi Keaton Minton, MA, RDMS, RDCS, FAIUM 
AIUM Clinical Education Coordinator 
14750 Sweitzer Ln, Suite 100 
Laurel, MD 20707-5906 
240-295-1746 
www.aium.org 
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